
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Short Course: Vulnerability in Research 
 
Module 3 of the Postgraduate Diploma in Health Research Ethics will run from 7-18 
September 2015 and our 4th ARESA SEMINAR will be held on 17 & 18 September 2015. 
Interested individuals may apply to attend this module as a short course. The module will 
discuss vulnerability in research. 
 
Module 3: Week 1 (7 – 11 September 2015) 

 Paediatric Research Ethics 

 Research on pregnant women and foetuses 

 Oncology Research 

 Public Health Ethics 

 Ancillary care responsibilities of researchers 

 Research during humanitarian crises and emergencies  

 Stem cell research 
 

Module 3: Week 2 (14 – 18 September 2015) 

 Research on prisoners 

 HIV research 

 Ethical challenges in Mental Health Research 

 Genetic research 

 ARESA SEMINAR Program on 17 and 18 September 
 

Cost: 
The registration fee for this short course is R3500 per week.  
 
If you are interested in applying please forward me your curriculum vitae (summary) and a short 
motivation letter outlining why you would like to be considered. Please indicate if you would like to 
do week 1 or week 2 or both weeks.  
 
All short course applications must be submitted by 21 August 2015. In order to secure your seat, 
proof of payment must reach us no later than 31 August 2015.  
 
Contact: Kelsey February at kelseyf@sun.ac.za  
 
This course will be presented at Stellenbosch University- Tygerberg Campus 
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